

Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

Email:info@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk

Wednesday 10th January 2024

Dear Parents,

I hope you have all had a lovely Christmas and the new year has started well for you all.

As always this term will be a busy one. We will be holding Parent/Teacher discussion sessions later in the term (more details to follow), we will be holding events in the lead up to Easter and of course children will be taking part in the usual educational visits and PE events. After School Clubs will also be starting within the next few weeks, brochures will be sent home ASAP.

Due to the generosity of so many of you before the Christmas break our Food Bank is well stocked and will be available to use as usual on Friday. The Key Community Bus will be available to use at Dunn Street Primary on the afternoon of Thursday 18^{th} and also at Hebburn Hub throughout January. I will share the new timetable as soon as it is available.

We have recently purchased 400 new reading books to replace some of the much older books in our scheme, as the books begin to be brought home I am sure you will agree how much more appealing and attractive they are. Obviously, we will be speaking to the children about taking good care of the books both at home and at school. We would be very grateful if you could reinforce this with the children whilst reading with them at home. See below for photographs of our Reading Ambassadors sharing our new books.

As the new year starts here are just a few reminders for the year ahead. Please remember in conjunction with our school brochure (which is available on the website) only one pair of stud like earrings are allowed, PE Kit comprises of a white T- shirt and black jogging bottoms and simply a red school jumper and finally school uniform is grey or black trousers or skirt, red jumper and yellow polo shirt and black shoes or trainers.

Can I remind parents if you wish your child to receive milk this term's payments must be made by 5^{th} February.

Kind Regards,

Mrs McBeth

















Jarrow Cross Church of England Primary School

Borough Road, Jarrow, Tyne and Wear NE32 5UW

Tel: (0191) 4898354

Head Teacher: Mrs S. McBeth

 ${\bf Email:} in fo@jarrowcross-pri.s-tyneside.sch.uk$

Website: www.jarrowcross.co.uk





















